
BIRTHDAYS:  
18 Pat Culham, 19 July; Myron Bosak, 

24 July; Jeff Franklin. 
 

ANNIVERSARIES: None this week. 

If a member will be away for a specific day or days and has advised the Board, 
please let Ed Zonneveldt and Issa know of the dates. 

 

Tonight: TBA 
Fellowship: Tony Fondacaro and Jeff Franklin 

 
Future Programs:  

 

24 July: TBA 
Fellowship: Wayne Fry and John Goggins 
 

31 July: TBA 
Fellowship: John Hozack and Brian Morrison 
 

August is Membership and New Club Development Month 
 

7 Aug: TBA 
Fellowship: Bev Nicholas and John Payne 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s Report; 10 July 2018 
 

President Craig Saunders welcomed members and guest speakers Steve Swan Aged Care CNC and 
Leanne Barford from LALC. 
President Craig report asked members to give a preface on the wording for the updated logo for the club.  
 
Vocational Director Dick Crouch updated members on the Business Awards all going well and on 
track. 
   
Youth Director Andrea Tucker on the Business Community Network luncheon on Friday 24th August 
to be held at Cupitt’s, monies raised from the luncheon will go to the Rotary youth program. 
  
Community Director Emile Jansen updated members on the progress of the Lighthouse/Warden 
Head beautification of the area. 
   
PP Brian Morrison on a recent trip to Europe caught up with exchange student Giulia Missarelli all 
going and is waiting to hear which university Giulia got into. 
  
PP Phil Brown awarded Issa Shalhoub with 2017-18 ‘Rotarian of the Year’ and a perpetual trophy. 
Congratulations to Issa, well deserved. 
  
Leanne Barford LALC (Local Aboriginal Land Council), updated members on NAIDOC, (National 
Aboriginal and Islander Day Observance Committee) festival informed members of the free rides for the 
children, 50 store holders, lots of displays, Koori cook off.      Leanne spoke on her work with the local 
schools in creating murals for the festival.     A highlight of the festival will be dancing with local girls with 
a Aboriginal theme.     Theme for NAIDOC is "Because Of Her We Can".  Focusing on women and building 
relationship with other women in the community. 
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 JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  

24 Aug Fri 
Business Community 
Network, at Cupitt 
Proceeds to Rotary Youth 

7 Sep Fri Business Awards Night 
Dunn Lewis Centre 

11 Sep Tues Meeting at Dunn Lewis 
Centre 

5 to 7 Oct Fri-Sun District Conference, 
Cooma 

10 Oct  Hat Day 

17 Nov Sat 
9 to 9 

Relay For Life -12hours 
Civic Centre 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au 
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

 
Members on Fellowship, please help Ed Zonneveldt and 
MEET and GREET members and guests as they arrive. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


Aged Care CNC (Clinical Nurse Consultant) Steve Swan spoke on Advance Care directives - how and 
when they can be used.  Steve spoke on the differences when the Advance Care Directives can be used and 
who is responsible.  
Steve spoke on the different acts that can override the advance care directives how the Advance Care 
Directive acts works in everyday life, the order in which the directives are maintained and how the order 
has to be followed in case of an emergency and unconsciousness. Advanced Care Directive, enduring 
guardian/ appointed/ public guardian, spouse, unpaid carer, friend/ neighbour and how decision are made 
and when. 
 

  

Meeting Report by Yvonne Young, thank you Yvonne. 
 
 

End of Report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                    
Above are the new Club logos, to be used for all advertisements – posters – flyers. 

The logo with Inc. will only be used for Club letterheads, official letters-correspondence. 
Logos and letterheads can be obtained from Issa or from Dropbox. 

 
 

 

“PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE” 
Barry Rassin, RI President 2018-19, July 2018 
 

… Each of us came to Rotary because we had a longing – to have an impact, to make a 
difference, to be part of something larger than ourselves. That desire, that vision for a 
better world and our role in building it, is what drives us in Rotary. It’s what made us 
become members, it’s what motivates us to serve, and it’s what led me to choose our 
theme for this Rotary year: Be the Inspiration. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Please see Andrea Tucker if you can help putting up and or distributing ‘Business Community Network’ 
post-flyers, where profit will be donated to Rotary Youth Programs. 

 
 
 

Grace: “For good food, good fellowship, and the privilege to serve through Rotary we give thanks.” 

A PUBLICITY OFFICER is needed; please help President Craig as much as you can,  
BE THE INSPIARATION, raise your hand and volunteer,  

this is your chance to help the Club and Rotary, and raise our profile in the community. 

GUEST SPEAKERS; If you know of a person suitable, please advise Bernard Jones, 
0490 149 415 or bfjones5@gmail.com 

mailto:bfjones5@gmail.com

